
Join us for Project Andrew

Evening of Discernment
St. Sebastian,  September 25, 2022 at 4:00 p.m.  
58-02 Roosevelt Ave, Woodside Ph: 718-429-4442

Rev. Christopher Bethge, Vocation Director
Diocese of Brooklyn, Vocation Office

Phone: 718.827.2454
vocations@diobrook.org

 

Project Andrew is an 
opportunity for young men 
(high school age and older) 
to learn more about the 
priesthood. Join bishops, 
priests, and seminarians 
from the Diocese of 
Brooklyn with Vocation 
Director, Fr. Chris Bethge,
for an evening of prayer, 
dinner, and conversation.

"If today you hear His voice, harden not 
your hearts." Psalm 95:8

Special Guest: Bishop Raymond Chappetto

Facebook: Vocations Brooklyn  Diocese

Instagram: brooklynpriests

http://www.brooklynpriests.org/



